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Hello and Welcome! 
 
Hello everybody and welcome to our first Spring 
Newsletter.  
 
Firstly, I wanted to thank you all – our residents, 
relatives, friends and staff for being so patient and 
supportive during this time. We are all pulling 
together and doing our best to make sure that 
everybody is safe and happy.  
 
I also wanted to let you know that during this time of 
difficultly, we will be increasing the number of 
newsletters we publish in order to keep everybody as 
up to date as possible with the happenings here at 
Woodland View.  
 
In this newsletter we will be looking back to some of 
the great events that have happened in the home over 
the last few months. We can reflect on these great 
memories. We have also included some of the lovely 
photos from the brilliant Mother’s Day we had.  
 
I hope you enjoy reading about what we have going on 
here at Woodland View.  
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News in and around 
Woodland View 

 

International Women’s Day! 

For International Women's Day, the lovely Peter went round the home to give all 
the ladies in the home a flower. Residents, staff and visitors were delighted by the 
kind gift! Thank you Peter for making international women's day so special! 
 

                   

We had a great 'World Pizza Day' making 
our own pizza designs! The best bit was 
being able to taste the pizza that you had 
made! 

 

Looking back over the last few months… 

Pancake Day at Woodland View was a very 
busy and fun day. We were lucky enough 
to welcome in our friends at the Essex 
University Volunteering Union to come 
and help our residents to make and enjoy 
some pancakes! 
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Mother’s Day Celebrations  
We had lots of deliveries of flowers, chocolates and cards for the Mothers here at Woodland 
View.  
In the afternoon, the fantastic Karon Black offered to come to perform for us from outside 
of the home to ensure that the residents were kept safe and entertained! She performed 
some of our resident’s favourite songs completely free of charge and everybody very much 
enjoyed this lovely surprise. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 


